
October 18-20, 2020 (Lucy) Radio Spot  
 
Hello.  My name is Lucy Oyama, a junior at Pendleton High School.  I’m the 
publicist and secretary for the Astra Club, which is a service club for all PHS 
students, run by students and supported by local Altrusa Clubs.  I have 
participated in this club since my freshman year.  As a club, we have been able 
to do great things in serving our community, like Adopt-a-Family where we 
provide Christmas presents for a family and making shoes for kids in Uganda 
out of jeans.  Despite the current circumstances, I’m still able to participate in 
activities and serve the community through Astra.  If you’re a high school 
student and want to join, everyone is welcome.  
Go Bucks! 
 
 
 
 


